McKownville Improvement Association
Monthly Meeting, Wednesday September 19, 2007
Holiday Inn Express 1442 Western Avenue, 7-9 pm

Guilderland Police Officer Roger Ginder and Sergeant Adam Meyers will be the guest speakers at 7
pm for the September meeting. There has been various safety problems in McKownville not the
least of which was damage to our lovely new sidewalk on McKown Rd. The two officers will speak
to how our community can improve the safety in our neighborhoods and for each of us personally.

NEWS The McKownville Farm Market has been a huge success and is attempting to continue its
operation behind Passonno’s through the end of September. The produce is still magnificent. Fraida
Varah Real Estate provided the Association data on home sales in McKownville for January 2006
to July 2007. There were 52 sales in that 18 month period. Alice Begley, (456-3032), the Town
Historian, is looking for old photos of McKownville for the book on Guilderland she is writing.
The Shabbos house proposed for Fuller Road is up for decision at the Zoning Board of Appeals on
Wednesday September 19 at about 7:30 pm. And the Association was once again generously
supported by donations and we can continue our operations for another year.

The Tree Committee has been doing its work and the tree order form for the fall is on the reverse of
this announcement. Do buy and plant a tree. It helps you, it helps the environment, it helps the
neighborhood and it makes you feel better. The Tree Committee will deliver the tree to you, arrange
#+ the hole to be dug and the tree to be planted and staked. All at no added charge.

The McKownville Fire Department and the Association will again be sponsoring a Halloween Party
come the end of October. Do NOT plan on missing it. You will be delighted to watch the little
children enjoying themselves, and the ice cream and other treats are delicious and free. The Fire
Department provides the overwhelming bulk of the financing for this party so make sure that you
thank them, once again, for their community effort.

This is an election year. That means that the October 17 meeting of the Association will be a Meet
the Candidates night.

And for more timely neighborhood announcements send your email address to
dreeb@albany.edu.
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Comments about this announcement should be made to Don Reeb at 489-3909 or sent to dreeb@albany.edu




